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Dear Senate: 

 

I am opposed to changing the Pacific Time Zone in Oregon to only having standard 

time. 

 

I have lived in the Pacific Northwest for almost 60 years and in Oregon for 29 years.  

Summers are the best in Oregon and the extra hour of daylight at night is great 

personally for activities and for families.  People do not want extra "light" in the 

mornings but in the evenings and after work. 

 

A few years ago, Oregon, Washington, California and British Columbia all agreed to 

have daylight savings time all year which was passed by the state legislatures. 

 

Please do not reverse the previous law or at least allow us to keep the current time 

system of daylight savings time from March through November. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Paul Horton 


